From: James Alborough

To: Tyler Huling; Gabe Thomas; Cheryl Stickler; Debra Schnabel; Paul Rogers; Caitie Kirby; Annette Kreitzer; Alekka
Eullerton; Douglas Olerud

Subject: Lutak Dock Comment

Date: Monday, April 11, 2022 9:03:42 AM

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not open links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Assembly,

I would like to respectfully request that you honor the expressed will of the community and
curtail the Lutak Dock resolution to meet our community needs through Phase 1 and Phase 2
only. I don’t believe it’s in Haines’ interest to cater to the needs of mining interests by
enhancing the dock as per Phase 3.

A look at our neighbor should be sufficient to give us serious pause about what a dock capable
of shipping ore does to the community, the environment and the overall standard of living in a
town.

Please proceed full steam ahead with Phase 1 and Phase 2 and take Phase 3 off the table.

Sincerely,
James Alborough

James Alborough
907-766-2082 (home office)
907-314-3064 (cell)
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